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CHILDREN IN NEED FUNDRAISING DAY 

Thank you to all that took part this year. There were some brilliant outfits worn 

by the children and our staff!  

Even some of our children who were at home emailed or tweeted us their 

pictures which was lovely to see. 

It was a great day and the children enjoyed making their copper Pudsey bear 

masterpieces. We will let you know the final copper count soon. In the 

meantime we raised an amazing…………… 

 

THANK YOU 

 

£113 
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CHILD OF THE WEEK – Friday 20th November 
Each week the teachers celebrate the achievements of all children but give special recognition to some 

children to receive the Child of the Week award.  
 

Nursery Nicholas For designing a fantastic 3D Elmer the elephant. He selected his own materials and 
worked independently. Nicholas you are improving. 

Florence R For inspiring us with her super drawings and innovating the story 'Elmer'. 

Reception Darcey For achieving: Darcey wrote some super sentences this week. 

Felicity For caring: Felicity helped one of her classmates to fasten his coat. 

Year 1 Maisie F For Achieving: Maisie has really enjoyed learning about animals in our science topic 
so far this half term. She has been really focused and is confident when talking 
about the classification of animals. She can even talk about what characteristics 
birds, mammals and fish have.   

Isobel For Improving: Isobel has been working really hard in her maths this week. She has 
been focused during carpet time and has been able to complete her work and have 
a go at our deep diver tasks. Well done Isobel and keep it up! 

Year 2 ALL OF YEAR 2 For Discovering, Inspiring, Caring, Improving and Achieving:  

During our bubble closure, the whole of Year 2 has inspired me with their 
perseverance with discovering new things, caring for others on our blog, improved 
their knowledge (and mine) and I can’t put into words the number of things they 
have achieved! They are amazing and I am proud to be their teacher! 

Year 3 Bobby P For Improving: Bobby has really impressed us with his attitude to learning this 
week. He has worked hard in English and really focused when independently 
writing a story. 

Ruby For Improving: Ruby has been working hard in maths to explain how she knows the 
answer to a question rather than just completing the calculations. 

Year 4  Charlie L For Improving: This week, you have really improved your attitude towards 

learning. We have seen how you have taken pride in your work and are trying your 

best to achieve in each subject.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELLBEING STARS – Friday 20th November 

Each week we work on developing skills regarding mental health and wellbeing with the children. This 

certificate celebrates those who have shown a great understanding in this week’s focus for their class. 

Nursery Lainey For being able to say why she is special. Lainey used a big voice and said "I am a kind 
and caring friend to Lottie". 

Reception Ava-Rae Ava-Rae showed us all what is means to be a good friend. 

Year 1 Nieve Nieve is such a caring and considerate member of Year 1. She is welcoming and polite 
to her class mates and is always willing to help cheer up a friend when they are down.   

Year 2 ALL OF 
YEAR 2 

Awarded to All of Year 2! 

Throughout our bubble closure saying kind things to Mrs Collins, Miss Goodson, their 

classmates and Miss Macleod. But most importantly being and knowing how to be kind 

to themselves! #Anti-Bullying-Week 

Year 3 Kobi For showing our school value of caring. Kobi is a polite, caring child who really looks 
after his friends. 

Year 4  Charlie C You spoke to an adult when you were feeling down. You were then able to talk clearly 

about how you were feeling and came up with a plan for how to make yourself feel 

better. 

 


